
 
 

NOW HIRING: BLADE TRUCK DRIVER 
 

 
The LAKE COUNTY ROAD COMMISSION will be taking job applications for the 

position of BLADE TRUCK DRIVER. 

 

Completion of high school diploma or GED is required. Successful candidate 

must possess a valid Michigan driver’s license, a valid CDL Class A with no 

restrictions and N endorsement or a valid CDL Class B with no restrictions and N 

endorsement, and current DOT physical card.  

 

Must be available to work nights and weekends, including the MDOT night 

patrol. Successful candidate will perform winter and summer road maintenance. 

Must have the ability to service and maintain road commission equipment.  

 

This is a permanent full-time position with benefits. Please apply at the Lake 

County Road Commission office in Baldwin. Applications can be obtained at 

the office or on our website at www.lcrc-roads.com.  

 
Application deadline is March 13th, 2025. Any applications submitted after this 

date will not be considered. 

 

http://www.lcrc-roads.com/

